BALLYHENRY NURSERY SCHOOL

RESTARTING SCHOOL
GUIDANCE FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS

The health and safety of everyone in our school is important to us all at this time.  Please follow the following guidance as we all get used to a ‘new normal’.
· If your child, or any member of your household, has any symptoms of Coronavirus or feels unwell, you MUST NOT send them to nursery and should follow guidance from the Public Health Agency.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Before leaving home your child should wash their hands with soap and water.
· Only one adult should bring and collect your child from nursery.
· If your child takes ill during their session, a parent/carer should come to the main entrance and a member of staff will bring your child to you.
· The main red front door will be locked and children will come into nursery through the veranda doors at the back of the school.
· Please do not allow your child to run around the nursery grounds.
· Parents will not be allowed into the building at any time.
· Please adhere to social distancing during drop off and collection times.  For safety reasons, it is imperative that you adhere to your allocated time slot.
· Children will have their temperatures checked as they arrive at nursery and periodically during their session.
· Hand sanitiser will be used before entering the building and the children will wash their hands on arrival and before going home.
· No bags or toys etc., should be brought from home to nursery.
We hope you appreciate this is a challenging time for us all and we value your understanding as this guidance is issued.

Lyn Pollock
Principal 
